Dear Sunday Level 3 PREP students,

Welcome back to PREP! My name is Mrs. Kathleen Coleman, you can call me Mrs. C. and I am so excited to be teaching you this year! This is my seventh year teaching PREP at St. Stanislaus and my third year teaching 3<sup>rd</sup>. I previously taught the 2<sup>nd</sup> grade Sunday PREP class for 4 years. A bit about myself – I grew up in Philadelphia – first in St. Ambrose Parish and then St. Christopher's Parish (where Fr. Sean is from). I graduated from Cardinal Dougherty High School and then Temple University (Go Owls!). My husband Vincent and I moved to Lansdale in 2011 and we have 3 children: 16 year old Maura (who teaches the Kindergarten PREP class), 13 year old Grace, and 10 year old Tim.

Our classroom aide is Mrs. Donna DeSandro, who many of you had last year, and I think we are going be to have a superstar class! We are both looking forward to meeting and getting to know all of you this year as you to continue to learn more about God and our Church. I know we are going to have a lot of fun! Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. I can't wait to begin the year and see you all in September!

Warmly,

Mrs. Coleman

